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 Back By Popular Demand!!! 
Mercedes-Benz of Anaheim's 

January Service Specials  

 
 

 
You enjoyed our Holiday Service Savings so much last month, we've decided to extend the o January 31, 2010! This 
is our way of saying "Thank You" and "Happy New Year" to you, ou customer!  

   
**In order to better serve you, we are currently undergoing a complete renovation of our La Palma facility. 
Please pardon our appearance as we improve and expand our facilities. The service reception area will be 
temporarily located at the rear of our service drive while construction takes place. We appreciate your 
patience and continued patronage while this process is taking place!  



 

 



 

 


